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Shomper, Kris

From: Jocelyn [pilatesbyjocelyn@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 9:46 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Milk sanitation proposal would hurt small dairys, RECEJVED
IRRC
Hello, 200 oCT -5 A% usg

My name is Jocelyn H. Saiki and my family and I are raw milk consumers. I respectfully request that you reject
proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160: Milk Sanitation.

I care about this issue because Pensylvania could become a strong model of support for independent raw milk
producers.

However, the restrictons proposed would be unnecessary and burdensome for small independent milk producers.
The proposed dairy regulations would severely impact the ability of raw milk producers in the state to make a
living.

Food safety is not size neutral. Larger operations are more complex and regulation needs to focus on those
operations. Not small milk producers.

I view the proposed regulation as excessive. I oppose the proposed milk regulations and request that you vote to
DISAPPROVE proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160.

Regards,

Jocelyn H. Saiki
Mountain View, CA

PilatesByJocelyn@gmail.com
my iPhone




